U. S. Department of Justice

United States Attorney
Central District of California

United States Courthouse
312 North Spring Street
Los Angeles, California 90012

April 12, 2002

Martin Ottmann

54, rue Pierre Brossolette
92300 Levallois-Perret
France

Re: Citizen Complaint
Dear Sir/Madam:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter/complaint report
dated February 25, 2002

We have reviewed the contents of your letter/complaint report and
have referred it to the Internal Revenue Service for their
consideration. If the IRS believes a federal crime has been
committed, your letter/complaint will be referred to the United
States Attorney’s Office for possible prosecution.

If you do not hear from this office within 8-12 weeks, 1t means
that we unfortunately will not be able to proceed with respect to
your letter/complaint report.

We appreciate your concern in this matter.
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